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‘Omnia Pro Bono – For the Good of All’ 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Thursday 27th October 2016 

       Week 3 Term 4 
 

  
       

 Friday  28th October  - PSSA and Sport in Schools 

Monday 31stOctober  - 2017 Kindergarten Orientation (10:00am) 

Friday    4th November  - PSSA and Sport in Schools 

      Dance2bfit (Years 5 and 6) 

Monday   7th November  - Kindergarten Coming to School Program 

Friday  11th November  - PSSA / Sport in Schools /Dance2bfit 

Tuesday 15th November  - School Disco 

Wednesday 16th November  - Kindergarten Coming to School Program 

       - P&C Meeting 

Friday  18th November  - PSSA / Sport in Schools /Dance2bfit 

Friday  25th November  - PSSA / Sport in Schools /Dance2bfit 

       - P&C Family Fun Night    

  Monday 28th November  - Year 6 CPR 

  Wednesday 30th November  - Last day for Scripture/Ethic Classes 

Assembly Awards  

   
 

    
 

   

DATES TO REMEMBER 

mailto:burnside-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.burnside-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Combined Band Performance 
On Tuesday 25th October, our senior band had the opportunity to collaborate and perform with The Kings 
Preparatory School and Tara bands. The students began rehearsals at Horrocks Hall and in the surrounding 
rooms. They then moved to Futter Hall for the final rehearsal. The Evening Performance at Futter Hall at The 
Kings School was outstanding. Our students performed beautifully as a school group and then combined to 
play 3 amazing pieces as a combined band. 

 

    
Applications for selective high school placement in 2018 
Selective high schools cater for highly achieving academically gifted students who may otherwise be 
without classmates at their own academic and social level. These schools help gifted and talented 
students to learn by grouping them with other gifted and talented students, teaching them in specialised 
ways and providing educational materials at the appropriate level. 
 
Applications for selective high school placement are considered mainly on the basis of the Selective High 
School Placement Test results and school assessment scores. The Selective High School Placement 
Test will be held on Thursday 9 March 2017. If you would like to have your child considered for Year 7 
selective high school entry in 2018, you need to do so soon. You will need to apply on the internet using 
a valid email address (not the student’s email address). Detailed instructions on how to apply online have 
been emailed home as well as being available at - ww.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsplacement. The application 
website opened on 11 October 2016 and closes on 14 November 2016.  
No late applications will be accepted. 
 
Planning for 2017  
We are currently planning the school organisation for 2017. This process is difficult as it is hard to predict 
school numbers and the nature of staffing which surrounds enrolments. It is therefore extremely important 
if you could indicate to us if students will not be returning to Burnside PS from Day 1 in 2017. This will 
help us reduce the amount of time at the start of the year prior to new classes being formed. 
 
I ask that you send an email to the office if your children will not be retuning next year or if they will be 
returning late. We understand that family circumstances change and wish those families who are leaving 
every success in their new location.  
 
Kindergarten numbers for next year are being finalised. Please ensure you or your neighbours have your 
enrolment forms into the school office. Kindergarten orientation commences Monday 31st October at 
10am.  
 

Last weekend Alex represented Burnside Public School in the Paraders 
competition for Primary School Children at the Upper Hunter Beef 
Bonanza.  More than 800 paraders and judges came together in Scone 
and Alex was able to participate in the Junior Meat judging, Junior Judging 
and Parading of a Steer. He learnt a lot about the beef industry. 
Congratulations on this amazing achievement.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 NSW Public Schools Millennium Marching Band    
Congratulations to Serena in year 6 who has been selected into the Millennium Marching Band. It is a 
dynamic group, full of energy and drive with a focus on fun and entertainment. The music is a mix of 
popular, traditional and new. Combined with fast paced drill that is reflective of the music, the Millennium 
Marching Band is more than straight lines and traditional marches. 
 
Uniform Shop 
As a result of new library bags needing to be ordered, the suggestion from the school was to source water 
proof bags as we have had many books damaged this year. The new water proof library bags are 
available for $15 along with newly arrived school bags for $45. A new pricelist for the uniform shop is 
attached. The uniform shop is open 8.30-9am every Friday morning.  
 
 
 

 

P&C Family Fun 
Night 

 
Save the Date 

Friday 25
th
 November 

 
 

 
 
Gae Bromwich 
Principal 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Would you like to be an ethics 
teacher? Please contact the office for 
more information. 



 

 

                    TERM 4 DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

 
OCTOBER 

Friday  28th   PSSA and Sport in Schools 

Monday 31st 10:00am 2017 Kindergarten Orientation 

NOVEMBER 

Friday    4th   PSSA and Sport in Schools 

     Dance2bfit (Year 6) 

Monday   7th   1:45pm Kindergarten Coming to School Program 

Friday  11th   PSSA, Sport in Schools and Dance2bfit 

Tuesday 15th   School Disco  

Wednesday 16th   9:45am Kindergarten Coming to School Program 

     7:30pm P&C Meeting 

Friday  18th   PSSA, Sport in Schools and Dance2bfit 

Friday  25th   PSSA, Sport in Schools and Dance2bfit 

  25th   P&C Family Fun Night 

Monday 28th   Year 6 CPR 

Wednesday 30th   Last day for Scripture/Ethic Classes 

DECEMBER 

Friday    2nd    PSSA, Sport in Schools and Dance2bfit 

Wednesday   7th    Combined Scripture Service 

Thursday   8th   Thank You Lunch 

Friday    9th   9:00am Presentation Night Practice at Kings School 

Monday 12th   9:00am Presentation Night Practice at Kings School 

Tuesday 13th   PRESENTATION NIGHT at Kings School 

Wednesday 14th   Talent Quest 

Thursday 15th   Year 6 Farewell 

Friday  16th   Sport in Schools 

     Final Assembly 

     Final day for students for 2016 

Monday 19th   Office Staff  

Tuesday 20th    Office Staff 

JANUARY 2017 

Friday  27th   Staff Development Day (Staff only) 

Monday 30th   Years 1-6 students return 

Monday   6th   Kindergarten students commence 

 

 

 

 

 

 


